
The Legislative Budget Board is presently surveying school districts and charter schools to gather 
information on how they responded to changes in funding enacted by the 82nd Legislature in 2011.  
  
The survey covers four topics and includes general background questions: 

• Non-Tax Local Revenue  
• Fund Balance  
• Personnel Expenditures  
• Non-Personnel Expenditures 

The school district survey will conclude Wednesday, November 14, 2012. 
The charter school survey will conclude Friday, November 16, 2012.  
  
If you have any questions or comments about the survey, please email schoolreview@lbb.state.tx.us 
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